

1078 Bruce Road 12 | P.O. Box 150 | Formosa ON Canada | NOG 1W0 | 519-364-1255 www.saugeenconservation.ca publicinfo@svca.on.ca

Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024

To Watershed Municipalities, Counties, and Conservation Authorities,

I am writing to inform you of important changes in the leadership at Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority (SVCA). Erik Downing has been appointed as the Acting General Manager/Secretary-Treasurer. This appointment follows the decision of Jennifer Stephens to step down from her role.

We are grateful for Jennifer's contributions during her tenure and wish her the best in her future endeavors. As we transition, please direct all communications that would typically go to Jennifer to Erik Downing. Erik has previously served in this capacity and is well-prepared to reassume these responsibilities. He can be reached at 519-364-1255 ext 241 or via email at e.downing@svca.on.ca

We anticipate a smooth transition of leadership and plan to post the position shortly. We are committed to maintaining the high standards of service and leadership that our partners and communities expect from SVCA during this period.

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.

Sincerely,

Barbara Dobreen Chair, Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority

